Ramirez, Ang

From: Randy Wetmur <randy@ironworkers416.org>
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 5:29 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: RE: CWA Santa Barbara county

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments uniless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Working with the CWA in place keeps Our skilled and trained workers the ability to be working in their community.
Outside contractors come into the community with there own workforce usually unskilled labor to work on projects
taking more time to get the job done and over budget. Our members that live in the area have to drive to Los Angeles
for work when there is no work in the area available but they still do their spending in their community, outside labor
takes their money earned back to their own community. Skilled and trained Union workforce on a CWA guarantees the
job will be built with the highest standards all around. Please consider a “YES” vote for a CWA in Santa Barbara.

Thank You,

Randy Wetmur
fronworkers Local 416
Business agent LA/Ventura/Santa Barbara counties



